

THE ZONTIANA

February 1, 2010

Volume 1, Issue 6

MEMBER NEWS Happy Birthday to:

Laura Corey, February 6

FELLOWSHIP:

Mary Lou Costanzo is recuperating at home from a back injury.

Mary Ann Spanos injured her knee skiing but is getting around better now.

Former Zontian, Dorothy Lloyd, passed away on January 28th at the age of 90.

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

Amelia Movie Recap 1

Message from Presi- 1 dent Lily

Meet Kathy Ames

Thanks from Finance 2 and Fundraising

Message from Zonta 2 International

Notes From Miss Cellany ...

"AMELIA" MOVIE -A RESOUNDING SUCCESS



On both January 15th

and 16th, the Reg Lenna

Civic Center had the best

turn out for a movie night

that it had had in TEN

was great for our club.

bers had to say....

years! "Amelia Earhart"

attracted over 250 movie

goers each night. And that

See what two of our mem-

baked goods brought us \$80 for a grand total of \$ 782 for the two nights.

Everyone did a fantastic job of supporting the event. I especially have to thank Rosie Papalia for

her dedicated publicity and many hours of work from the posters to the radio promotion to the Saturday Breakfast Party and things that I am sure I don't know of. Also, thanks to Gale Svenson-Campbell for doing a great iob with the Basket Raffle and to Liz Frederick for working out all the food details."

Rosie Papalia-"Amelia" was a greatly successful event! Thanks to you, the ladies of Zonta, from the Public Relations Committee for your help, hard work, and willingness to help spread the word!

Primarily a public relations event, "Amelia" at the Reg Lenna Civic Center in Jamestown spread our word and mission of Zonta to over 500 people AND garnered nearly 800 more dollars in Service Funds.

Please see us online at zontajamestown.org, or on Facebook for pictures and our press release thanking the community for coming to "Amelia".

Congratulations, ladies, and a big thank you to all who worked at the event or helped in any way!

Marcia Bliss-

"The 50/50 drawings made a total of \$216, the basket raffles made a total of \$486 and the

MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT LILY

"Amelia" movie, another to go ladies! successful venture! A friend asked me if the ladies working in the lobby were Zontians. When I said, yes they were (with pride), she said, "They were and travel partner of Mary all so amiable and knowledgeable. They lent a certain aura to the event." Way coming District Governor,

Many of you have heard of Alma Patterson, a past District 4 Governor, member of Zonta Club of Niagara Falls and close friend Lou Costanzo. Turns out she is also the aunt of inBonnie Crogan-Mazur.

Don't miss February's program which will feature Lorraine Walker from Striders speaking about their mentoring program. She will be joined by one of the mentees to tell us what the mentoring program has personally done for her.

MEET NEW MEMBER, KATHY AMES

Kathy was born in Bradford, PA and was raised in Mayville. She graduated with honors from Mayville Central School and attended SUNY Fredonia where she earned her BS in Medical Technology. While at Fredonia, Kathy worked with her fellow MT classmates to form the Medical Technology Society. Upon graduation, Kathy was honored by being named Medical Technology Student of the Year.

Following graduation
Kathy performed an internship at the Medical College of
Pennsylvania in Philadelphia,
PA. At the completion of her
internship, she was named
Student of the Year and

earned her American Society of Clinical Pathologists Certification.

Kathy has held various positions in the biomedical industry including Quality Control Technologist and Manufacturing Supervisor. She has also worked in various clinical laboratory settings as both a Medical Technologist and most recently as the Laboratory Manager at Westfield Memorial Hospital. Kathy has also taught both credit and noncredit business and computer courses at Jamestown Community College.

Currently, Kathy serves as a Quality Assurance Analyst

for Trinity Biotech in Jamestown. She still assists with projects at WMH and is also teaching noncredit courses at JCC.

Kathy resides in Mayville with her husband, Chris, and son Derrek. Chris is employed as a Senior Project Manager for Building Controls and Services in Falconer, while Derrek is a Junior at Fredonia State majoring in Psychology. In her spare time Kathy enjoys traveling, shopping, and spending time with family and friends.

We are very pleased to welcome Kathy to our club.



THANKS FROM FINANCE AND FUNDRAISING

We would like to thank our top sellers of Zonta Calendars of Cash for this year. The top three teams for this year are: Sandra Lewis and Barb Slumsky who sold 110 calendars, next is Nadia Geleil and Marcia Bliss who sold 106 calendars, and in third place was Marsha Anderson and Verla Bly with 67 calendars sold. Congratulations to them!!

We sold a total of 771 calendars this year which is fantastic. Pat

Staniszewski (Fran's sister in Lackawanna) helped us by selling 77 calendars. She was our overall highest seller! The following Zontians were the next highest sellers with the amounts after the names: Barb Slumsky (63), Marcia Bliss (62), Verla Bly (55), Sandra Lewis (47), Nadia Geleil (44), Mary Ann Spanos (30), Anne Rizzo (29), Betty Lou Blixt (29), Ann Powers (25), Paula Falvey (24), Lily Olson (22) and

Mary Lou Costanzo (20). These 13 Zontians (including Pat) sold 527 calendars!!!

It has been a great year in fundraising and we have just one event left which will be another Bon-Ton Community Day on February 27th.

Thanks again for all your support this year. It truly is a team effort that makes the difference.

Your Finance and Fundraising Committee Dinner Cancelation
Reminder: If you know
you can't attend a
meeting, please
remember to cancel your
dinner by calling Ann
Powers by noon on the
Monday prior. You must
pay for any uncancelled
meals. If you didn't cancel
in time, you can stop by
the Marvin House to pick
up your dinner to go.

A MESSAGE FROM ZONTA INTERNATIONAL

Recruiting and retaining new members is a top priority for Zonta International, and we need your support. We are calling on each and every Zontian to introduce a prospective new member to Zonta International. Show your competitive

spirit! Successfully recruit two or more new members between 1 September 2009 and 31 March 2010, and you will receive special recognition at the 2010 International Convention in San Antonio.

Already have someone in mind? Use the online <u>Prospective Member Referral Form</u> to recommend a qualified friend, family member or colleague for Zonta membership.

Don't hesitate – introduce someone new to Zonta International today!



THE ZONTIANA Page 3

ZONTA CLUB OF JAMESTOWN

PO Box 913 Jamestown, NY 14702-0913

Meetings: September through June First and third Wednesdays 6 p.m. Marvin House, Jamestown, NY

For more information or to attend a meeting, contact: Lily Olson, President Phone: 716-962-8464 E-mail: lilyhm@windstream.net **Zonta International** is a worldwide service organization of executives in business and the professions working together to advance the status of women. Nearly 33,000 members belong to more than 1200 clubs in 67 countries and geographic areas.

The Zonta Club of Jamestown, formed in 1921, was the twelfth club to be created. We support international activities as well as local projects that are within the mission of Zonta. Service projects include support of missions to Honduras and Haiti to assist women, the local domestic violence prevention program and the awarding of four scholarships of \$1000 each to deserving women every year.

Zonta on the WEB: Zonta.org www.zontadistrict4.org www.zontajamestown.org Email: Jamestown@zontadistrict4.org

NOTES FROM MISS CELLANY . . .



Roster addition:

Margaret Fuchs 629 Winsor St. Jamestown, NY 14701 664-7046 houseofwinsor @hotmail.com

Welcome to Zonta, Margie!

Women in Leadership Awards

On March 17th, one or more deserving area women will receive our Women in Leadership Award. Please take time to nominate someone who is a local leader and exemplifies the mission and goals of Zonta. Your nomination should be a minimum of one paragraph listing her name, profession, address and why you feel

this woman is someone who we should honor with this award. Send it to Roz Newton by no later than February 3rd.

Help for Haiti

As most of you know, several of our members have been active in providing help to those in Haiti even before the recent earthquake. Mary Brooks, nurse anesthetist, plans to travel to Haiti soon and Mary Rappole along with her husband, Bert, will likely follow at a time when their skills can be put to the best use. If you would like to support their efforts to bring antibiotics, other supplies and medical assistance to this devastated country, there

are two organizations that they work with which can receive your donation.

CSI 1714 \

1714 West Royale Drive Muncie, Indiana 47304

Allegany Region Missions PO Box 294 Randolph, NY 14722

Please mark your check: Haiti Relief Fund.

Picture of Amelia Travels to Bradford.

Our current Area Director, Carma Horner of the Bradford Club, attended the movie and has asked if her club could borrow our picture.